
Music 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
Soon your son/daughter will be arriving home with their kazoos. We have been practicing songs 
on the kazoo and some classes have come up with their own songs utilizing kazoos, percussion 
Instruments and voices. It’s been very interesting to watch and listen to the students as they 
work in their groups. Their performances have been very entertaining.  
Many of the kids like to get up and play, “Guess What Song”, where the student is given a song 

to play and the rest of the class tries to guess what it is.  
We will be using small percussion instruments/bells in the upcoming months. The 2nd 
grade class will be ready for their 1st Communion, as we have been practicing the songs 
for their special day.  
As always, it is a pleasure to work with your children.  
Mrs. Joan cavanaugh 


